High School Board Report October 16, 202

Conferences are the week of October 30th. We look forward to meeting with our parents about
student progress and helping students and parents with the next steps in their high school careers.

Our FFA had a blood drive on October 9th. It is a well needed service for our community.

We hope our postseason continues for a long run this fall as it all gets underway October 24th..
Our winter events are just around the corner!

On October 25th, some of our juniors are doing the PSAT with Mrs. O’Donnell. Also that day, we
have some students participating in the lowa Youth Survey.

I continue to engage in conversations with NICC about helping to create Apprenticeships. They
are working to get us an instructor to help offer the Welding Certificate as we have 10 students
that are interested in that Pathway.

Homecoming went well with our school and the community. It was great to see our students
working with the businesses to help bring the community more into our festivities. The Chamber
sponsored the Parade and were able to bring back many past Kings and Queens.

New Hampton Community Schools

~ September 28 at 8:57 PM - @

Great night for a Chickasaw Homecoming Parade! Thanks to everyone that helped to make it
happen!




Ny New Hampton Community Schools
" September 29 at 8:41PM - @

Great job ladies, your 2023 NHHS Queen is Grace Maloy.

Ny New Hampton Community Schools
T September 28 at 9115 PM - @

What a great King Crowning Ceremony! Great job by the students and everyone involved!
Congratulations the the 2023 King- Lee Reicks!




Our FCCLA attended it’s first event with Mrs. Schmitt. They toured Adventureland from behind
the scenes to learn about how food is prepared everyday.

T 6d-Q

Our first FCCLA (Family, Career, & Community Leaders of America) field trip. We traveled to
Adventureland for a Career Leadership Program. Our day was filled with a behind the scenes
tour with a professional chef, a career panel of all of the department heads summing up what a
typical day would look like, lunch, a t-shirt, and two hours on the rides. Plus it was 91 degrees
on the last Saturday of September!




